Department of Public Health

www.harnett.org

Hamett County Government Complex
307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lilington, NC 27546

November 16, 2006 ph: 910-893-7550
fax: 910-893-9429

Eleazar O. Chavez

365 Sharpe Rd.

Sanford, NC 27332

Re: Status of Improvement Permit Application #06-5-16091 - Lt. 6 Dorothy Stewart

Dear Mr. Chavez,
On November 14, 2006, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual was
unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled

2. House corners not marked or labeled

3. Directions not clear to property

4. Property needs brush or vegetation removed

__X___5. Backhoe pits required — Due to rocky soil conditions, backhoe pits are required. I placed 7 red

flags where I need pits. Pits need to be 3 feet wide and 4 feet deep.

6. Other

—

When you have completed this, please call 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been
corrected, we will then reschedule your property for evaluation.
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